COMMUNICATION
Subject: FW: File No. OP.16.012 and Z.16.051 CW (PH) - ers 26 /20 /7
ITEM - e

From: Panaro, Doris
Sent: June-20-17 2:25 PM
To: ‘Patricia Moore' CEERESSRINEaearemmsnd [evelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
ce: mfo@wllageofwoodbndge ca; Fera, Eugene <EUGENE.FERA@vaughan.ca>; Bellisario, Adelina <Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: file No. OP,16.012 and Z.16.051

Thank you for your comments Irene and Patricia....by way of this e-mail, | have copied the Clerk’s dept. to ensure your comments are included as part of their
communications, and t have also copied, Eugene Fera the Senior Planner oversesing the above noted development application.

Doris Panaro
Clerical Typist
905-832-8585, ext, 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Depariment
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L&A 1T1

vaughan.ca

CANATX 180

From: Patricia Moore NSNS

Sent: June-20-17 11:55 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Cc: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca
Subject: File No, OP.16.012 and £.16.051

We are totally against yet another monstrous condominium development further eroding what we once thought of as a
unique neighbourhood village. We didn’t sign on for these character destroying buildings. What happened to
maintaining this area as a heritage community that the City of Vaughan promoted so vehemently for in recent

years? When will you begin to adhere to your own standards for future building within this area, or were these
standards intended to apply to single family-owned residents only? Why are these condominiums not adhering to the

same heritage rules?

When is the City of Vaughan going to recognize this particular “village” area is not able to cope with the current levels of
traffic? Our Clarence Street neighbours are already fleeing due to the traffic and noise problems and yet you continue
to add to our woes. We recall not that long ago going to a meeting on the village development and having o delay the
start of that meeting to accommodate the arrival of the City’s representation. They apologized for their delay, but they
were caught in the traffic! And guess what, it has only gotten worse since then.

Please give this proposed development further consideration, and pretend for a moment that you reside in this already
over-developed area.

trene Clarke and Patricia Moore



